
   Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

     Business Alert 
                      

                                           Alert# P15-2-116BA 

                                                                                          November 9, 2015 
 

Wanted for Commercial Burglary 

22
nd

 District (Morgan Park) 
 

 

About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to businesses in the Morgan Park (22nd) District of three recent 

Burglaries to Businesses that occurred in the Beverly neighborhood. In these incidents, an 

offender used a pry tool to force his way into businesses on Western Avenue between the 

10400 and 10600 blocks. The offender emptied cash registers and searched the property 

for cash. The burglaries occurred around midnight. 

 

Locations of Incidents: 

• 04-September-2015, 10400 block of Western 

• 13-October-2015, 10500 block  of Western 

• 02-November-2015, 10500 block of Western 

 

About The Offender: 

• Video surveillance in one incident showed a Male White subject with black hair, 35-55 

years old, 5'08 tall and weighing approximately 180lbs wearing gloves. 

 

Safety Tips: 

• Have a working alarm system in your business. 

• Keep a minimal amount of lights illuminated in your business during closing hours. 

• Keep cash hidden and secure while business is closed. 

• Consider installation of video surveillance system inside and outside your property. 

• Maintain proper lighting over all entrances to your business. 

• Be aware of this crime and alert other businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 

including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 

If you have any information about this incident, please call:  

Area South Detective Division at 312-747-8273 

Reference RD#s HY-409616, HY-459959, HY-485806 


